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20th January 2017
Dear Parents / Carers
Firstly, I must start by apologising for the lateness of this letter. Also sorry that I have not been out on the playground as much as I would have liked this term, to see you all and have contact. I have been extremely busy with meetings etc. I promise to try and change this, as for me this is an important part of my job. 
Parking update: The police have been in touch with the Highways who are going to re-paint and make clearer the area out of the front of school.  They are hopefully looking to put a ‘No stopping on school entrance’ sign on the front wall. 
School snacks: I am more than happy for children to bring in a snack for playtimes but please could this be a healthy snack - either a piece of fruit, a small yoghurt or cheese – not a chocolate bar, bag of crisps or something out of their lunch box. We are encouraging the children to eat healthily and understand how this can affect their well being.
PE: We are very fortunate that we have Miss Williams coming in to teach the children in key stage 2 hockey this term. In the summer we hope she will teach Athletics and swimming. PE is a requirement of the curriculum and it is important that all the children participate – to do so they need to have their PE kits in school every day during the week please. If at any time, for any medical reason, your child is unable to participate please put this in writing to their class teacher. 
Forest School: It is with great excitement that we welcome Becky Beveridge into school to take the children for Forest school activities. This gives the children a great opportunity to work outside and develop different skills. All the classes will have time with her during the next term and a half. You will receive a separate letter informing you of their dates and clothing etc. If you feel like a muddy, wood walk to collect some branches for her to use for den building – we would very much appreciate some being brought in! 
Year 6 SATs Workshop for parents / children: Tuesday 31st January 9.00am Miss Edwards would like to run a workshop for parents to give you a clear understanding of the expectations which are now on our children in the Year 6 SATS. She will be working through questions with you and your child and giving you an opportunity to ask any questions. I hope you will be able to attend as it will offer a great insight into what your child will do in May! Miss Edwards will be sending out a separate letter. 
Dates for the diary:
Tuesday 31st January 2pm – Parent Forum
Thursday 9th February – end of term for children
Monday 20th February – school starts
Monday 27th February – School photographer – individual photos
Tuesday 28th February – Police road safety in school
Monday 20th March – Parents Eve – 3.30 – 5.30pm
Tuesday 21st March – Parents eve – 5 – 7pm
Friday 7th March – term ends.  
Clubs:  will start week beginning 30th January
	Day
	Morning 8.15 – 8.40
	Lunchtime 12.45 – 1.10
	After school 3.20 – 4.10

	Monday
	Circuit training  - Mrs Field
Yrs 4.5.6
	Games / Construction club – Mrs. Field
Any year group (no need to sign up)
	Energy Club – Mrs.Mogg
Yr R + 1

	Tuesday
	
	Choir – Mrs Carey
Yrs 3,4,5,6 

	French – Mrs. Rowley
Yrs R,1,2
Football – Mr. Skivington / Mrs. Mogg
Yrs 3,4,5,6

	Wednesday
	
	
	Football – Mr Flatters
All years (booked separately)

	Thursday

	Running  – Mr Mc Morrin
All years
	Hockey – Miss Williams / Mrs Mogg
Yr 5/6 – 
	SATs club – Miss Edwards
Yr 6

	Friday
	
	
	



I apologise if there are any clashes but I hope the children will be able to attend something which they will enjoy.
Any parents who would like to help with a club or run a club please do not hesitate to let me know – the more we can offer the children the better!. 
A hard copy as well as an e mail of this letter will be sent to as we require a signature for permission. 

With my Best Wishes
Debbie Field
“I have come that they may have life, life in all its’ fullness”      John 10:1
                          
Extra-curricular clubs:

I give permission for my child/children…………………………………………………………………………. to attend the following after school club/s.      

     Monday - Circuits                                             Monday - Energy club
       Tuesday – Choir                                             Tuesday - French		  
      Tuesday – Football		                           Thursday - Running
      Thursday – SATs club 	    	              Thursday - Hockey 	  	  

They will be collected at 4.10pm by ……………………………………………………………………………..

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed …………………………………………………
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